## **Parnjit Singh**

From: Kate Henry

Sent: 02 February 2022 11:53
To: Planning Planning

**Subject:** FW: Planning application 2021/6108/P

Hi - please log as objection to 2021/6108/P

**Thanks** 

Kate Henry

Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 3794 -----Original Message-----

From: Eva Leckie

Sent: 31 January 2022 10:37

To: Kate Henry <Kate.Henry@camden.gov.uk>
Cc: Planning Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application 2021/6108/P

.

Dear Kate, I trust you well.

I am writing with reference to proposed additional playground/exercising area in Maitland Park Estate. I am a resident in 14 Rowan House and I am very concern about potential disturbance caused by the additional exercise apparatus around our homes.

Those additional equipment will encourage anti social behaviour day and night.

Drug dealing is an existing problem on the Estate.

We already have two play areas either side of Rowan House, which are already causing disturbance and stress due to unbearable noise not only during a day but well into the night as are not lockable.

We fear that having additional equipment will exacerbate the problem.

As a resident do we not have rights to enjoy piece and quite in our homes.

In the light of global warming why don't we just plant more trees?

I would appreciate if my concerns would be taken into consideration .

Regards,

Eva Leckie

Sent from my iPhone